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OcToBER 3, 1956

MR. KERMIT GEARY
R.D.2, Box 298
WALNUTPORT, PENNSYLVANIA

DeArR Mr. GEARY:

THANK YOU FOR YOUR LETTER OF SEPTEMBER 23RrRD. WE
WERE QUITE PLEASED TO HEAR THAT OUR STATION WAS
RECEIVED IN PENNSYLVANIA.

TH1IS WiLL CONFIRM THE PORTION OF THE PROGRAM
SCHEDULE THAT YOU LISTED IN YOUR LETTER.

HERE'S WISHING YOU THE BEST OF LUCK IN YOUR REGEPTION
OF RADIO STATI ONS THROUGHOUT THE COUNTRY, AND HOPING
THAT YOU WiLL ONCE AGAIN, IN THE NEAR FUTURE, BE

ABLE TO RECEIVE OUR RADIQ STATION'S SIGNALS.

CorDI1ALLY,

I S B W

M. W. GrReeENE
ManagiNng DIRECTOR
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